
Casa Generalizia dell'Ordine Cistercense
Procuratore Generale

Roma, 11/03/2025

Dear Brothers and Sisters

After the positive experience of Online Courses last time, we're now offering
to all the communities of the Cistercian Family a week of formation online
on the theme 'Lived Liturgy', that is, on the liturgical life lived in our
communities. This will take place on June 2-6, 2025. The lessons will be
simultaneously translated into the various languages, depending on the
participants.

To adapt to the various time zones, each day the program will include classes
from 11 :00 to 12:45 and from 14:30 to 16:00 (Rome time). In addition to the
Abbot General's Chapter, we will be accompanied by two Professors. We
include the course program here:

11 :00-11 :15 Chapter of the Abbot General Mauro Giuseppe LEPORI

11 :20-12:00 and 12:10-12:45 Prof. Don Pierangelo MURONI
The Impulses of the Magisterium: Sacrosantum Concilium e Desiderio
desideravi

14:30-15:10 and 15:20-16:00 Prof. Fr. Marco PAVAN
The Biblical vision of the liturgy: the psalms.

In order to participate, you must register by e-mail to lluc.torcal@ocist.org
by May 1, 2025. Once you have registered, you will receive a confirmation.
The link to connect to Zoom will be sent by email a few days before the
meeting. Please provide us with the email address which you will use during
the lessons.

I wish you a good Lenten journey towards Easter!
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